
4×4  fundraising  event  in
Truckee
The second annual Sierra 4×4 Trails and Ales event, a 4×4
fundraising affair, will be July 16 at Northwoods Clubhouse in
Tahoe Donner from 1-4pm.

This event is a chance for people learn about 4x4s and off-
road experiences while participating in attractions.

Sierra 4×4 Trails and Ales includes a shine-and-show contest,
live music, kids’ games, a raffle, a beer tasting, barbecue,
4×4 vendors and a trail ride the following day. Attending this
event is free, while food and beverages will be available for
purchase.

To  participate  in  the  signature  shine-and-show  contest,
interested individuals owning any type of 4×4 vehicle may
register for $35. Entry includes a commemorative beer mug, two
beer coupons, a Tahoe Donner swag bag, an event logo T-shirt
and a guided trail run to Bear Valley Loop Trail on July 17 at
9am. In addition, all shine-and-show participants will have a
chance to win prizes in the following vehicle categories:
cleanest, dirtiest, most rugged tires, best rims, ultimate
beater, most trail ready, best stock (two minor modifications
max), best classic and people’s choice.

Proceeds from the event will be donated to the Tahoe Donner
Giving Fund, which will grant proceeds to the Boys & Girls
Club of North Lake Tahoe.

To learn more about Sierra 4×4 Trails and Ales or to register
a vehicle for the event, go online.
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